Veneta Fern Ridge Chamber of Commerce
Board Meeting
Minutes of February 14, 2023
Attendance: Gina-Haley Morell, Robbie McCoy, Candy Christiance, Lori DiDomenico, John Tribolet, James Palmer, Sarah Naegeli.
Guest: Matt Michel, Cole Haselip, Alli (city management intern)
1. Call to Order: Meeting called to order at 3:00pm by President Gina Haley-Morrell
2. Public Speaking: N/A
3. Secretary Report: Presented, filed for audit.
4. Treasurer Report: Presented, filed for audit.
5. Committee Reports:
Membership: Robbie noted we had 26 renewals and 1 new member.
Meet & Greet: Robbie noted Jerimiah from Banner Bank is interested in a meet & greet. Vicki is to reach out to him for the details. 
Lunch & Learn: Gina noted this is in the process of getting launched. More to come next month.
Luncheon: Gina noted ODB will not be hosting future chamber luncheons. Robbie noted we could move the meeting days from Wednesday to Thursday and have them at MLC. Denine from SBDC is the guest speaker, Vicki to follow up. 
Signature Event: Gina noted no updates at this time.
Flowers on Broadway: Robbie updated all paperwork is ready to go out on time.
DSA: Robbie noted next meeting is March 21st. All nomination forms went out on February 1st.
6. Unfinished Business: Vicki reported the HVAC system is back up and running.
7. New Business: N/A
8. VCC/EM Updates: Gina noted that a January recap was sent out in January.
9. City Updates:
Cole: Alli is currently advertising for businesses to participate in the upcoming Veneta Eats Project. A new city website to be launched Wednesday 2/22. Matt: There has been 2 new seats filled on the EDC. The park board has expanded to 11 members including 2 student seats. Sanipac rate increase has been leveled off and is less than previously expected. The city would like the Chamber of Commerce to take utility payments here on site. Famers Market is moving its location to the Luther Lane Land. City to help with negotiations. St Vincent DePaul to break ground next year after Harvest Fest 2023. EDC if looking to Identify our city in terms of what we are” known” for. (Fooders? Artisian Makers?) More businesses are reaching out to the city for grant money that is available. 
10. Good of the Order: Sarah mentioned West Lane Charter has entered a contest with other schools. They are taking donations of used electronics at their location. Winner will have the most collected in weight. Gina noted the Sweatheart dinner netted $1,100 for MLC. John noted he is in negotiations with John Hammer on extending his business footprint. Grateful Graffix has been chosen again for number one in graphic design and sports memorabilia beating out Eugene participants. 
11. Next Meeting on Tuesday March 14, 2023.
12. Meeting Adjourned at 3:34pm.

